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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Scott Miller <scottmiller81@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 1:25 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail Trail - Park Ave & Monterey Ave

Please approve the rail trail design adjacent to Park Avenue so we can get a safe way to bike and walk in 
this part of town. 
 
--  
Scott Miller 
Santa Cruz, CA 


